
Terrell County is accepting applications for Swimming Pool Lifeguards for employment during 

the summer of 2019. Applicants must be certified or become certified prior to opening of the 

Terrell County swimming pool.  Applications are available from the County Clerk’s Office at the 

Courthouse during regular business hours. Applications can also be picked up at the 

Superintendent’s office. All applicants must be at least 15 years of age. Applications must be 

returned to Clerk’s office by May 3rd at 5:00 p.m. Terrell County is an Equal Opportunity 

Employer. 


